
From: Malia Pires  
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 5:01 PM 
To: epc@mountainview.gov 
Subject: Housing Element 
 
Via Email  
 
March 15, 2023 
 
Mountain View Environmental Planning Commission, City of Mountain View 
500 Castro Street 
Mountain View, CA 94041 
 
Re: Support for Revised Mountain View Housing Element 
 
Environmental Planning Commissioners: 
 
A note of thanks to the Mountain View Planning team, in particular Ellen Yau and Eric Anderson for their 
efforts on the Housing Element.  
 
I especially appreciate their meeting with Cafecito and Reach Potential on 02/13 to discuss the joint 
concerns of the Spanish speaking Community and YIMBY (multiple times) to discuss the latest 
modifications to the draft Housing Element. 
 
The rich discussion and attention afforded the Spanish speaking Community during the 02/13 meeting 
was invaluable. 
 
Thank you so much. 
 
Malia Pires  
--  
Malia I.N. Pires 
Executive Director, Reach Potential Movement 
"RPM delivers Hope and removes barriers to access." 
 


